On September 19th, Board Chairman Tom Lynch asked the following question regarding Board Item CP4 - Guaranteed Maximum Price for Limestone Creek ES:

Question: Why not do 2 story for all?

Response:  The scope of this project includes a new classroom addition and the expansion of existing buildings.  The new stand alone classroom building addition will be a two-story structure.  The addition to the cafeteria is only one-story because it will be attached to the existing one-story cafeteria building.  The office is being renovated within the existing one-story administration building.
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